
From: Babula, Jared@Energy  
Sent: Friday, August 01, 2014 12:00 PM 
To: Energy - Docket Optical System 
Cc: Tran, Muoi-Lynn@Energy 
Subject: RE: AUTO car PON-13-610 docket memo 

 

Request to open a docket: 

PON‐13‐610 Natural Gas Vehicle Incentives program requires a docket number to 
receive applications for confidentiality which have been previously submitted and may 
be submitted in the future by entities participating in the program.  At this point only Auto 
Car has ever filed any applications for confidentiality although there are many other 
entities involved in the program.  I suggest we use the docket number 14-NGVI-01 for 
Natural Gas Vehicle Incentive.  That way the docket will describe the program and not 
be specific to Auto Car.  All prior Auto Car filings should be included in the new docket.  

 

The staff that should be notified when documents come in are: 

Debbie Jones 

Andre Freeman 
Thanks 
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